planning2

From: highway

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 5:58 AM
To: planning; planning?2

Subject: 137 Harvard road submittal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Moring,
| have reviewed the plan that was presented to the planning depart dealing with the issues at 137 Harvard road.

They do not address the issues of the trees being cut down and what will happen with the water coming off the hill or
driveways.

They need to come up with a way to keep that runoff on there property and away from Harvard road as it is creating a
safety issue on Harvard road especially when we have frizzing temps.

The other issue is water is setting next the road now more then ever after removal of the trees. This weeks the road sub
base as water is allowed to soak in and under the road. This will make the road fail when large weights are driven over it.
| would like to see requirements put on the owner to address the safety and road issues. they are have let the water
runoff affect the neighbor across as it appears to have increased since cutting down the trees.

Thank you,

Steve Nadeau

Superintendent of Streets

Stow Highway Department

88 South Acton Road

Stow, MA 01775

Highway Departments Hours of Operations M-F 6:30AM to 2:30PM
Tel# 978-897-8071

FAX# 978-897-5682



